
Notification of Healthcare Network 

Expansion 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to inform you about the upcoming expansion of our healthcare network. This 

initiative aims to enhance the accessibility and quality of healthcare services for our community. 

Starting [Date], we will be adding new facilities and healthcare providers to our network, 

including [briefly mention new services or locations]. This expansion will allow us to serve you 

better and ensure you have access to the care you need. 

We are committed to maintaining the highest standards of healthcare and will continue to keep 

you updated on the progress of this initiative. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

our customer service team at [contact information]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our healthcare community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


